
 
 

November 24, 2020 
 
Dear Glen Rock Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we navigate the COVID-19 landscape in an effort to keep our 
students, staff, and community safe.  Please note the following clarifications to our procedures 
based on the most current NJDOH guidelines. 
 

● Students should not attend school if they are experiencing: 
○ At least ​two​ of the following symptoms: chills, rigors (shivers), myalgia (muscle 

aches), congestion or runny nose, headache, sore throat, or nausea  
○ At least ​one​ of the following symptoms: fever of 100.4 or greater, vomiting, 

diarrhea, cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, new olfactory disorder, 
new taste disorder. 

● Students who exhibit COVID-19 compatible symptoms as listed above, whether at home 
or in school, will be required to have a COVID-19 test in order to return to school.  

● A copy of the ​NEGATIVE​ or ​POSITIVE​ test result must be shared with the school nurse. 
● NJDOH guidelines no longer allow for symptomatic students to return to school based on 

an alternate medical diagnosis; a COVID-19 test is required. 
● Siblings of a student who has COVID-19 compatible symptoms are excluded from school 

until the symptomatic individual receives a negative COVID-19 test result.  
● The daily COVID-19 form (attached) will be updated to reflect the most current NJDOH 

guidelines, effective 11/23/20. 
 
Please reference the below image. We appreciate your assistance in keeping the Glen Rock 
schools safe by adhering to the procedures outlined above. 
 
Sincerely, 

Michelle Giurlando 

Director of Student Personnel Services 



 

 


